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Beibei
Yin

1 am writing on behalf of Gabriel Fraga and

myself to express our concerns of the planned
removal of the Fruit Bowl stall outside the
Kentish Town tube station.

The Application ref 2104/6620/P; associated
ref 2014/4357/PRE; contact person: Jonathan
McClue

We are both residents of Camden and we
frequent the Fruit Bowl for daily grocery
shoppings. We are very sad to hear our
unique neighbourhood, consist of real people
and lives, is slowly taken over by yet another
commercial chain store.

1 hope you will take our comments seriously
and consider working out a plan that can
accommodate both the restaurant and the fruit
and vegetable stall - as currently the
restaurant plans to use the current stall
location as a takeaway area.

Should you wish to get in touch with us,
please feel free to contact us any time.

Many thanks,

Gabriel and Beibei

Iwould like to be contacted by Mobile
Email ]
Phone [
nw5 21d
Address 54 Patshull Road
London
NWS 21D
Contact the planning advice and information
service
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